
 

 

 

Friday 16th April 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parents/Carers’ Evening.  

 After the initial problems at the beginning the evening then ran very well.  

Any parents that were not able to have an appointment on the night will get a follow up phone 

call. 

 I can only apologise that it did not work at the beginning – as you can imagine I initially thought the 

whole evening was not going to happen which would have been very frustrating and disappointing 

for us all!  I would appreciate feedback on the event so if you could email the admin address and 

let me know your thoughts then that would help with further plans.  

Please continue to support the school by wearing face masks and maintain your distance. It is 

wonderful that the infection rate is decreasing and vaccinations are being rolled out once again 

but we need to continue to look after each other and not relax the rules now. 

Please be mindful of your parking and our neighbours. The neighbours are ringing school complaining 

about people parking across drives and on the Zig Zag lines. Many thanks for your co-operation.  

We keep the Queen and her family in our prayers this weekend as they attend the funeral of Prince 

Philip at Windsor. 

 

With prayers for the sun to keep shining, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 


